At Fusion Fostering we're all about learning. From our foster
carers to the young people they look after, regardless of age
or level of ability, there’s always room to grow.

The beauty of learning is that it can
be extremely unique to the individual,
as each of us assimilates information
differently to others. Not only that,
but we also use it in a range of ways
on a daily basis, from simple sums
and verbal communication,

to demonstrating creativity, wisdom
and ethical knowledge everywhere
we go.

Learning helps young people to
thrive. However, even with an
excellent school and clearly designed
homework, a child can sometimes
fall behind the rest of the class. This
is often due to no fault of their own,
especially if they're in a foster care
placement. That's why Fusion
Fostering has teamed up with
Good2Learn, a brand new digital
learning resource that allows children
to brush up on key subjects alongside
the national curriculum.

The platform takes the form of short
video lessons that the young person
watches in their space, at their pace.
Initially focussing on Key Stage 1 and
2 Maths and English, Good2Learn
plans to expand into other topics

in due course. In the meantime,

the lessons range from angles and
fractions, to nouns and grammar, all
delivered through clear messages
and engaging visual graphics.

Cood2learn’s CEO, Paul Mandalia
has expressed his excitement on how
“our two companies can unite to
support young people across the

UK in reaching their full potential.
This is an incredibly exciting
partnership that will gather valuable
data on children’s education and
development”.

Working closely with Paul and his
team, Fusion Fostering will make
CGood2Learn available to our
foster carers and encourage them
to introduce their young people to
additional learning. This really is

a wonderful and effective way for
children to advance their grasp of
maths and English, boosting their
confidence and learning techniques
in the process.

For more information visit
good2learn.com
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Fusion took part in this special
celebration dedicated to supporting
and encouraging the LGBT
community to get involved in
adoption and fostering. Our blog
post reached 14,000 people on
Facebook alone and wed like to
thank everyone who helped to
spread the word.

Believe in
- children
(\iBarnardo’s

The children’s charity recently
launched a digital campaign using
the hashtag #WeSupportFostering.
Promoting the importance of having
someone to support you, celebrities
that got involved include

Paloma Faith, Fay Ripley, various
TOWIE stars and Gogglebox vicar
Kate Bottley.

The campaign was a great way to
involve everyone in a very important
message, which brings attention to
the foster care sector and why it’s

so essential to the welfare of
thousands of children across the UK.


https://www.good2learn.com

YOU’RE A STAR

Celebrating success stories
and good news

N

All children’s names have been changed due to confidentiality and safeguarding reasons

Lynne Busson, Senior Social Worker had Lucy,
a 12 year old, who really suffers with her
emotions and behaviours, make this colourful
cake. There are a variety of activities for
young people in the holidays and an
outstanding example of that was a cake sale
to help raise funds for future activities.
Lucy’s cake took her hours to make, with no
assistance (other than rather a lot of clearing
up after), and she sold slices for 70p a go!

Francis Kelly, Senior Social Worker, is pleased
to announce that Simon aged 6 who is
placed with one of Francis’ carer’s, received
an award for ‘Outstanding Work in Maths’
and had his name placed in the Golden Book.
This followed his first full week in school after
having been placed with his carer in
November last year. Simon has thrown
himself into making new friends and learning.
We are looking forward to great things
from this little man whose enthusiasm for
everything (particularly dinosaurs) is a joy to
behold. Well done!

Hi, I am Ellie and live in the south of the UK
and | love marvel comics and films as well as
Star Wars. | also really like to draw and paint.

| have done lots of drawings, but this is my
most recent painting of Iron Man. It is going

to be displayed in our home on the wall!
| hope you like it.

Sarah living with her foster carer
completed a 4-day equestrian husbandry
course. Sarah really enjoyed the course and
hopes to put these skills to use soon as she
would like to pursue animal husbandry
courses when she leaves school.

Rebecca in the South West participated and
completed 7 marathons in one day between
the whole school. She ran and danced her
way through the day, raising lots of money
for good causes.

Craig completed level 2 of his Bikeability safe
cycling course along with his carer. Craig is
eager to cycle to school once the weather

gets better.

Daniel passed his stage one swimming
assessment and got his 10m badge.

Michelle is training for the Duke of Edinburgh
challenge this year.

Chloe celebrated her fourth birthday with a
princess themed day.

On the 14th February, Megan had been in
placement with her carers for two years, (she
refers to herself as their ‘Valentine’s Gift),
and enjoyed a celebration party which she
organised with her carers.

On the 14th February, Fusion Foster carers,
children and social workers met at
The Gateway in Yeovil, for breakfast and
a blustery stomp around Ninesprings
National Park with all their pooches.

A great time was had by all.

Bobbi has been living with her carers for over
a year and is very much enjoying home and
school life. Bobbi’s recent progress at school
has been excellent, and in most subjects her
attainment levels have increased by
two-year groups.

This is a lovely confidence boost for Bobbi,
as she begins to prepare for her transition
to secondary school in September. She loves
her local school and is maintaining good
relationships with staff and school friends.
Bobbi is also enjoying keyboard lessons, cubs,
gymnastics, football, and her local church
group. She chose these activities herself and
opened herself up to new experiences and
continues to approach all her hobbies with a
positive and enthusiastic attitude.

We have a rewarding snapshot of fostering
from our carers who are fostering Ben, a
young boy who has previously been subject
to significant neglect but has made great
progress since coming into placement with
the family last Autumn.

Ben has been embraced by the whole family,
who include their three birth children. The
family have enjoyed offering Ben entirely,
new opportunities and have observed the

immense pleasure that this has brought him.

As his carer writes; ‘Our day trip to
Longleat was a great success. Ben loved
every minute of it. We went on the boat

around the lake first, he absolutely loved the
sea lions, particularly feeding them fish. It
was so lovely to see and hear him laughing
and smiling throughout the trip.

Ben loved seeing all the animals and even
held a snake. He also enjoyed playing in the
huge play fort with the other children,
spending most of his time running around
with my youngest. We had tea in the
restaurant and Ben behaved beautifully.

We are really keen to hear more
good news stories. Please send them

to James Ash, Marketing Director,
jash@fusionfostering.com
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You may have seen Foz across our social media getting up to
all sorts of antics since he joined us here at Fusion Fostering.
From abseiling down our Hull office, helping raise in excess of
£16,000 for Charity to Easter Family Fun Days.

Foz jumped in our camper van and
drove to the south of England. Visiting
Portsmouth, Southsea sea front,
Clarence Pier and the Emirates
Spinnaker Tower at Gunwharf Quays.
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Big thanks to Mark Gibson-Cook - Support Worker/
Business Support - who made it all happen.
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He also hopped into our friends at
Ludo lounge, Mighty Claws
Adventure Golf, Vitality Stadium
home of AFC Bournemouth and
met Dorset PCSOs.

Need Foz at your next event?
Please contact James Ash,
Marketing Director,
jash@fusionfostering.com

A Very Mindful Day

A group of carers and staff
members went to Taunton rugby
club to embark on a mindful
emotion training course.

The course explained how we
regulate emotions and how we
can help children and adults work
through their emotions. Alison
Hart took us through the minefield
that is emotion coaching. She was
brilliant and provided many stories
from her own life to consolidate our
knowledge. All in all, it was a
brilliant day. Alison has written
three books that are now
available in the Fusion Library.

You can contact Alison via e-mail
enquiries@mybrain.org.uk

Therapeutic
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Beth Vantilburg, our Senior Social
Worker in Hull has moved into her
new office, K2 in Hull and is in talks
with yoga instructors in her building
to provide therapeutic yoga
sessions for children and young
people in placement.

This will provide a good opportunity
for children to meet other looked
after children and help them to be
calm and regulate their emotions
through movement and meditation.

This will also be available to Beth'’s
foster carers in the future as a very
different form of using support
groups to get Foster carers together
and expel any stress. We recognise
that the mind often needs calm

to be able to manage difficult
situations and what better way to
do this than through meditation
and yoga.

Doesn’t hurt to get fit also!
Exciting times ahead!
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Katie has lots of energy and drive
which she will bring in abundance to
Fusion.

“l am 19, enjoy riding horses and
spending time with my friends and
family. | am excited to begin my
new duel role and confident this is
the start of something amazing! |
am looking forward to planning and
attending lots of events over the
summer period, firmly flying the
Fusion Fostering Flag high and

making a huge impact.”

On the 21st March we helped

raise awareness for
#WorldDownSyndromeDay by
running a campaign for people to
wear odd socks. This followed a
heart felt video from a 5 year old girl
called Chloe.

The video went viral with over
23million views! Lots of our Fusion
family got involved along with many
more world wide.

Fusion Success!

Story by Beth Vantilburg - Senior Social Worker, Hull

My carer has had a young male aged 8 in placement. Before he came to her
he had experienced 3 placements, and all had broken down due to complex
attachments and challenging behaviour.

He was aggressive and very challenging often rejecting care offered to him
and sabotaging any efforts to make him feel good and worthy. He has been
in placement for nearly 5 months and we have seen staggering progress. His
carers consistent approach has allowed the boy to relax in his home
environment and also start to form positive relationships with his foster
family.

He will be considered soon for a long-term placement and through his

carers hard work and commitment he will transfer all of the positive

progress to his new family. This has not been in any way an easy task as

he's been very demanding and challenging at times. It’s fair to say that we
are now seeing a happy settled little boy which is a huge contrast to when he
arrived with us upset, worried and stressed.

He is now beginning to verbalise his views and also work through trauma
and loss. More recently his carer has bought a puppy. This is to help him take
on some responsibility and a caring role, helping him develop empathy. He
recently lost his family dog which had been taken away by the RSPCA due
to neglect by his birth parents. This was another huge loss for him, which his
carer fully recognised. His carer has given up time and energy to ensure that
he feels safe and also been sensitive but firm when his behaviour has been
very challenging.

She has provided clear and consistent boundaries to help him feel safe and
secure and also to know that adults are safe people and can be trusted. He
now understands that he can communicate his feelings more positively and
also his problematic behaviour has been minimised through the availability
and support of his carer. It's been recognised that he has found this situation
hard, and meant he has started to trust his carer and recognise that she is his
safe and secure base.

His local authority social worker has been staggered by his progress and
carers work. This is therapeutic fostering at its finest. I'm so proud of our carer!

There is a need for over 7000 new foster
families in the UK. Can you help?

South West
T: 01823 491010
E: southwest@fusionfostering.com

South East
T: 01329 227686
E: south@fusionfostering.com
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E: london@ fusionfostering.com
Head Office
Richmond House, Lillesdon
North Curry, Taunton TA3 6BY
T: 03301 239355 (Head Office)

East Midlands
T: 01543 404760
E: eastmidlands@fusionfostering.com

West Midlands
T: 01543 404760
E: westmidlands@fusionfostering.com

www.fusionfostering.com
info@fusionfostering.com

P North West
n g O] Youlilhl3 T: 01706 836092
E: northwest@fusionfostering.com
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http://fusionfostering.com/be-a-foster-carer/
http://fusionfostering.com/be-a-foster-carer/
https://twitter.com/FusionFoster
https://www.instagram.com/fusionfoster/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_duzI3lgrc6BuwdLgl_5oQ



